
November 14th, 2022, 7:00pm 

MQP Board of Education 

Meeting Minutes 

In attendance: 

Danielle Emert 

Beth Radefeld 

Lisa Schulte 

Tricia Steffens 

Ms. Smith 

Kelly Pimmel 

Yvette Pelikan 

Steve Notestine 

Fr. Craig 

Eric Field 

Denise Molen 

Beth Ward (on Zoom) 

 

Opening prayer 

Voting: 

October minutes were voted on and passed. 

Committee Discussion: 

Inclusion - The Inclusion Committee is still working on a booklet with MQP service offerings and family 

resources  

Marketing – The marketing committee has been waiting to meet (some members have been out of 

town).  

Security – The Security committee will be meeting in November. Building Exit plans will be the focus of 

this meeting, with reviewing other safety plans.  

Middle school – The Middle School committee has assembled with parents and BOE members. Teachers 

and faculty are going to be added soon. The Middle School Committee will look at possibly planning an 

informational night for Middle School parents.  



School Improvement Process: The archdiocese is not doing any school improvement plans this year 

because of All Things New. Ms. Smith would like to continue updating policies to prepare for when this 

continues. 

Principal Update: 2nd graders are preparing for First Reconciliation next week. Parent-teacher 

conferences were well attended. There was some question regarding parents requesting to meet with 

all teachers, not just Homeroom teachers. Parents are always encouraged to set up additional meetings 

as needed/desired with Teachers, which can be any time of year. 

Pastor Update:  

Father Craig brought up the message from All Things New that the school decision has been postponed. 

On the parish level, the next step is to submit feedback by Dec 21 from listening sessions and gathered 

feedback.  Archdiocese permitted us to make various building improvements for the school and the 

church.  

Bylaws and Policies   

A discipline committee has been established to review and revise Discipline Policies. The board will 

continue to update and amend the Bylaws and Policies.  

Word on the Street:  

The scheduling of the 6th-grade camp was discussed.  

Closing prayer 

Meeting adjourned 

 


